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Video Cameras on Transportation Vehicles 
 

For Student Handbooks 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
In order to maintain and improve student discipline and the safety of 
students and staff, the Brunswick School Department has installed video 
cameras to record the behavior of our students on buses. 
 
The bus may be equipped with an audio/video monitoring system.  Once a 
video is completed the tape may be reviewed by the Director of 
Transportation or designee assigned to monitor this project.  If the tape 
contains information which will be helpful to improve student 
behavior/management, it will be shared with the appropriate school staff, 
driver, the appropriate student(s) and/or parent. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this program, please contact the 
Director of Transportation at 725-6813. 
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